
 

 

         Date: 23
rd

 April, 2020 

 

 

 

        

 It is hereby instructed to all the 1
st
 B. Tech Students, due to COVID 19 

holidays, We are conducting  “ONLINE CLASSES” from 27
th
 April, 

2020 ( Monday) onwards as per the Time Table given by the Head of the 

Department (Bs & H) ( Time Tables will be posted in Class What’s app 

groups).  For that purpose all the 1
st
 B. Tech Students are instructed to 

install “Free Conference Call” Application in their mobile from the 

Google Play store.   

 Online Classes attendance will be considered for Final Attendance 

caliculation.  Hence, all the 1
st
 B.Tech Students are instructed to attend 

the “Online Classes” without fail.  

    

 

                           DIRECTOR 

      

 

 

Copy to:  Director (R&D)/Principal/Dean (A&P) for information. 

Copy to:  Associate Dean (SA), Associate Dean (IQAC) for information 

Copy to:  HODs for information & Circulation. 
Copy to:  College Website, Official What’s app groups 
 

 

CIRCULAR 


